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30 November 2010 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
By e-mail and RESS 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  EB-2010-0055 Union Gas Limited 2011 LOW INCOME DSM Plan – GEC Submission 
 
GEC was active in discussions with the company that resulted in the current filing.  GEC 
supports the approval of the plan.  GEC views the plan as the start of a ramp up of effort in this 
area and looks forward to an enhanced plan in the forthcoming multi-year filing.  In particular, 
GEC submits that the evolution of the scorecard approach will help the company overcome 
barriers to enhanced low income program efforts.  We do wish to note that the L.I. proposal 
was developed in the context of the current DSM framework, and therefore is not necessarily 
indicative of the approach GEC may prefer for 2012 and beyond. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
David Poch 
Cc: All parties 


